
Please supoort SB 581 which prohibits the sale of products that make deceptive or misleading claims about recyclability.  We have 
no time to waste in addressing waste!

This bill will place responsibility where it belongs to ensure that materials labelled as recyclable do not end up in our landfills, and/or 
corrupting existing recycling processes resulting in reduced inefficiency and competitiveness against virgin products.  The public 
should not bear the impacts of dishonest producers and advertisers.  It is time our government representatives protect their 
constituents, not their donors.

On behalf of my grandchildren, 
thank you for supporting this bill


